

Read the text and answer the questions below.

From the Amazon to Antarctica

Sarah Collins is a famous TV presenter in Canada, but she has done many exciting and interesting things in her life. She became famous in the year 2005 when she was in a TV show called "Earth Guardians." She was part of a group of people who lived in the Amazon rainforest for six months. They lived in small houses and had to find their own food. They took photos of rare animals and plants.

Since then, she has made a lot of TV programs about animals including "Ocean Depths," "Arctic Wilderness," and "Vanishing Habitats." These programs have taken her all over the world. She went to Antarctica where she stayed for three months to film penguins. It was very cold, and a big snowstorm kept her team inside their house for two weeks.

Sarah still travels to far places to show people about nature. She has written five books about her adventures and often talks to students about what she has learned.

- 1 Who is Sarah Collins?
- 2 What country is Sarah Collins from?
- 3 In what year did Sarah become famous?
- 4 What was the name of the TV show that made her famous?
- 5 How long did Sarah stay in the Amazon rainforest?
- 6 Name one of Sarah's TV programs.
- 7 Where did Sarah go to film penguins?
- 8 What happened during her time in Antarctica?
- 9 How many books has Sarah written about her adventures?
- 10 What does Sarah do to share her experiences with students?

Choose the correct words.

- 1 I need a **plastic bottle / cardboard box** to store my project materials.
- 2 Mom put our sandwiches in **plastic bags / cardboard boxes** for the school trip.
- 3 Please don't stick **chewing gum / sweet wrappers** under the table.
- 4 We recycle all our **drinks cans / bottle tops** at home.
- 5 I use **paper tissues / sweet wrappers** when I have a cold.
- 6 The lasagna from the cafeteria came in a **cardboard box / foil tray**.
- 7 Please throw your **plastic bottle / chewing gum** in the bin when you're finished.
- 8 The shop puts groceries in **plastic bags / paper tissues** for customers.
- 9 My little brother always leaves **sweet wrappers / bottle tops** on the floor after eating candy.

Complete the sentences. Use the present perfect or past simple form of the verbs in brackets.

- 1 My brother _____ a beautiful photo of the sunset yesterday. **[catch]**
- 2 We _____ that new superhero movie at the cinema last month. **[see]**
- 3 Sarah _____ a message from her best friend. **[just / have]**
- 4 Tom _____ his room yet. His mother is angry with him. **[not do]**
- 5 They _____ us to their wedding ceremony in June. **[invite]**
- 6 I _____ on a helicopter before, I went in a hot air balloon. **[not fly]**
- 7 Amazing news! Our team _____ the football match this morning! **[win]**
- 8 My sister _____ a horse before, but she wants to try this summer. **[never / ride]**
- 9 The children _____ in the ocean yesterday during our beach trip. **[swim]**
- 10 Sam _____ three letters to his grandmother since he moved. **[write]**

